
New  Bedford  Fire  Department
announces  retirement  of
District  Chief  Steven
Beaulieu
“New Bedford Fire Department District Chief Steven Beaulieu
celebrated his last tour of duty today. He will be missed
greatly  by  our  department  for  his  skill,  knowledge,  and
leadership. Steven Beaulieu was hired as a new recruit on
October 7, 1990. He has since risen to the rank of District
Chief with many great achievements under his belt.

Today  we  honor  your  incredible  service  and  dedication  to
protecting lives. You leave behind an inspiring legacy that
you should be very proud of.

We would like to wish you a happy and healthy retirement!!
Your impressions and memory will remain for years to come – it
truly has been an HONOR!” -New Bedford Fire Department.
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